TLC Ambulance Project: Another
Special Memory Created

ST’s family office, the Montagner-Zembrzuski Family Foundation, is so proud to
be one of the foundation sponsors of the TLC Ambulance Project, which is an
amazing initiative to help desperately-ill children travel take a special journey of
their own choice. These destinations are often not that fancy, but might even be a
drive past their school or a trip out of hospital for the day in a custom-designed
ambulance with top-notch medical care.

All little Noah wanted to do was to see an alpaca. This week, TLC made it happen
and they are calling it “A December to Remember” after long months of COVID-
restrictions curtailed all the best plans.

This is what TLC shared on social media:

“Talk about making it a December to Remember. This week, we were beyond
happy that the TLC Ambulance helped create very special memories for an
amazing young boy whose dream it was to meet a real-life Alpaca. Thanks to the
incredible team at Ambulance Victoria and the support of so many generous
donors who made the TLC Ambulance a reality, we are able to deliver special
memories for our communities most vulnerable.
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A very sincere thank you to Specialised Therapeutics Asia, Neil Mitchell and
Stephen Beers at 3AW (Macquarie Media Limited), Danny Wallis, Mercedes-Benz
Vans, 3 Point Motors Mercedes-Benz and BankVic”

If you want to know more or get behind our cause to help other families have a
December to Remember, visit www.december.org.au

The MZFF is proud its commitment to the TLC Ambulance Project will continue
into 2021.



